
 

 

 

Поздравительная телеграмма от 19 04 2023 

 

 

 

To the Orthodox people of Russia and His Excellency Metropolitan Kirill. 

On behalf of the Ukrainian people and on behalf of the people of Chersonese of the Kingdom of 

Chersonese represented by the Author Lir. 

 

        We express our gratitude and congratulations to Your Excellency and all 

Orthodox people of Russia, all citizens of Russia with the upcoming Easter holiday. 

 

          Easter, being the main Orthodox holiday, has become an organic part of the Slavic 

folk tradition, which in its own way rethought the Christian symbolism of this 

holiday. Holidays of many nations personifying the kindness of earthly existence. 

 

  Peace and prosperity on your land and the multiplication of deeds for the benefit of your State. 

 

Peace and goodness will arrive in your homes. 

 

Sincerely, citizens of the Department of Lands of Khersones. Kingdom of Chersonese. 

 

 

Author Lir. 
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